

## INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL OF RIGA

## Summary for School Council meetings in May 2023

On May 9th, 2023, a regular SC meeting took place where members discussed ongoing matters related to the school.

The meeting started with Madara Pole presenting an Admissions and Marketing update. Madara notes that the Intent to Re-enroll survey was sent out at the beginning of February

As for the website updates some urgent most urgent changes were done. The admissions page is made very simple and easy to understand.

There is a Facility Committee update provided about actual developments.

Amanda Romey continues with updates from the Director. Progress has been noted regarding the staffing for the next SY.

The Child Protection Committee updated in regards to the safety on all campuses.

Additionally, SC members discuss preparation for the next Strategy Workshop on May 28, 2023.

Please feel free to contact us at school.council@isriga.lv in case of any questions or comments.

Thank you!